
 

 

                                        

 
 

HELLENIC REPUBLIC              
 Piraeus, February 15, 2021 HELLENIC STATISTICAL AUTHORITY 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Hellenic Statistical Authority (ELSTAT) republishes the results of the recent survey conducted 

by the Friedrich Naumann Foundation, which includes, inter alia, an assessment of the citizens’ 

trust in the institutions of the Greek State, making a distinct reference to ELSTAT. The survey was 

carried out from 14 to 22 October 2020 and the surveyed persons were asked to answer the 

question: “How much do you trust each of the following institutions of the Greek State?”. The 

results and the related ranking in terms of citizens’ trust in the institutions are presented below, 

with ELSTAT holding the third (3rd) place: 

 

Source : Friedrich Naumann Foundation for Freedom / ΚΑPΑ Research 

 

Citizens’ trust is an important prerequisite for ensuring quality statistical information. ELSTAT 

pursues its mission for producing and disseminating relevant, reliable and topical statistics.   

In 2021, year of the Censuses (Agricultural-Livestock Census, Buildings and Population-Housing 

Census), we are looking forward to the participation of all citizens. 

https://www.freiheit.org/sites/default/files/2020-12/liberalism-survey-fnf-2020-eng-aggregates_updated_0.pdf

